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LICENSING UNIT 
 
Name 
Address 
Address 
Address 
Postcode 
 
 
 
Dear [Insert Licence Holder], 
 
 
Licensing Act 2003 – Review of the Council’s statement of Licensing Policy and 
Cumulative Impact Policy.  
 
The licensing authority is required under section 5 of the Licensing Act 2003 to review its 
policy every 5 years. As a licensed premises under the Act the authority is looking to consult 
with yourself.  
 
The policy has been amended to include extracts from the guidance and other relevant 
legislation to ensure members of the public and trade understand their responsibilities. 
 
As part of the policy, the authority are also looking to review the Cumulative Impact Policy 
(CIP). Following consultation with responsible authorities under the act, reports have identified 
the need to include Sale of alcohol (for consumption off the premises) and Late Night 
Refreshment within the CIP policy.  
 
Evidence also shows that there is also a need to extend the area that is covered by the CIP. 
Following this review, the authority are looking to include all streets that fall within the WS1 
post code area (also Wednesbury Road & Wallows Lane) to form part of the CIP.  
 
You are asked to complete an online questionnaire to ensure that you have been able to 
comment on the review of the policy.  
 
Please visit: WEB ADDRESS to complete the consultation. The last date to complete the 
consultation is LAST DATE FOR CONSULTATION. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sayful Alom 
Licensing Team Leader 
 

 

Your Ref:  
Our Ref:  

Date: 27th May 2021 
Pease Ask For Officer 

Email: licensing@walsall.gov.uk 
Tel:  01922 XXXXXX 
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